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e Lloydgebaude, Papenstrasse, Bremen
Telephone: No. 27649

Telegrams: Surveyors, Bremen

12th April, 1951.

Dear Mr. Gateley,
M,T,"ATALANTA"

.................. | In esnswer to your letter dated 26th February last
551203a , H1-264007b,

we are now enclosing Rep.13, and Plans Nos.H2-
and H1-364006b on the above named

Tt is regretted that it was n
jer due to the long time MessrTs.
k to answer all the questions.

vessel.

ot possible to send
the report earl Bremer Vulkan, and
AEG Hamburg too

®ith kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

Enclosure bjlﬂf,//‘



